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Navigation Database Production  

Honeywell International, Inc.  

21111 N 19th Ave  

Phoenix, Arizona 85027 

DATE:  15 May 2024 

SUBJECT:  Potential for missing data with supplier change 

Impacted:  NavDB Subscribers 

Cycle:  2405 – Effective Date 16 May 2024 
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Several weeks ago, a notice was sent to inform you of a change in data supplier for your NavDB. It is 

anticipated there will be differences and the potential for missing data. This notice is to make you more 

aware of that potential and inform you to notify Aviation.Services@Honeywell.com for any issues that 

arise from using the 2405 NavDB. We will forward those directly to Lufthansa Systems for analysis / 

action.  

 

Thank you, 

 

NavDB Team 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Account Services: dsa@honeywell.com 

 

Technical - NavDB Production / Engineering: aviation.services@honeywell.com or techsupport@bendixking.com  
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